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This year a Paper Submission Authorization Number will be required to 
upload papers.  This number will only be issued to authors who (1) 

Register at the full conference or one-day rate by June 2, 2008 and (2) 
Enter the identification number (IAS28p7) for the papers they plan to 
submit on the registration form. 

  
If a student is the ONLY registering author, then that student must 
register with a full or one-day regular registration, NOT a student 

registration.  In cases where a paper has multiple authors, only one 
author needs to obtain a Paper Submission Authorization Number.  Any of 
the co-authors can use the number to submit the paper.  Each Paper 

Submission Authorization Number can be used for either one or two 
papers without additional charges.  A charge of US$125 per paper will 
be required for authors who wish to submit more than two papers using a 
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when registering for the conference. 
  

Instructions for registering for the conference, making a hotel 
reservation, and other details will be available on the conference web 
site (http://www.ieee.org/ias2008) on or about May 1, 2008.  The web 



link for author instructions will lead to all relevant information and 
instructions for uploading your paper. You are encouraged to review the 

information on the upload site prior to actually beginning the upload 
process. 
  

You should follow the uploading instructions carefully.  Note that 
these instructions will indicate that papers must be prepared in 
standard IEEE two-column format.  There is an 8 page limit on all 

papers.  Should your paper exceed this limit, you will be assessed a 
charge of US$250 per page for each page over 8 pages.  This charge 
should be paid through the conference registration web site.  If 

payment is not made by June 20, 2008, the overlength paper will be 
removed in its entirety from the conference program and proceedings. 
  

You should be aware that paper submission will be electronic only (via 
the paper upload web site) and no hard copy or email attachment 
submissions will be accepted.  As a result, it is important that the 

paper and copyright submission instructions on the paper upload site be 
read carefully and that the author checklist is utilized in order to 
avoid problems that could prevent us from being able to schedule your 

paper.  Instructions for preparing your oral presentation can be found 
on the author's instructions page of the conference web site.  Computer 
projection equipment will be available for presentations. 

  
Thank you for your participation in the conference and we look forward 
to meeting you in Edmonton in October. 
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